
 

 

January 18, 2023 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR OTTAWA CENTRE 

 

As Member of Parliament for Ottawa Centre, I wish to offer my warmest greetings to all 
attending the Shen Yun Performing Arts 2023 World Tour across Canada.  

We are fortunate to live in a country with such diversity. The non-profit classical Chinese dance 
production Shen Yun is inspired by 5,000 years of traditional Chinese culture. These 
performances showcase the universal themes of compassion, courage, and hope which are 
hallmarks of Shen Yun. 

Thank you to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada, Shen Yun’s presenter, for reflecting and 
contributing to Canada’s cultural diversity and sharing Chinese history and traditions with the 
world. This inspiring performance uplifts audiences and resonates with Canadians.  

Please accept my best wishes for a successful event in Ottawa at the National Arts Centre, and 
across Canada.  

Sincerely, 

 

Yasir Naqvi, MP 
Ottawa Centre  


